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Moorshead

As one of the residents in the properties near the end of Iverson rd, the gardens of which 

would back on to the proposed roof terraces, I object to this proposal. We are already badly 

affected by privacy and noise issues from the rear of the properties on Kilburn High Road. It 

seems my neighbours can no longer enjoy their gardens or indeed have their windows open 

on a summer's night because of recent increases in extractor noise from bar kitchens. Now 

there is this proposal to have terraces which will overlook the gardens. Surely there is enough 

development in this very small area already.
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